
 

 

 
 
From: Louis Michielsen <michielsenlouis@gmail.com> 
 
Subject: Food Pantry Thanks 
 
Date: September 7, 2018 at 10:20:55 AM EDT 
 
To: wwahrer@yahoo.ca 
 

Dear Duclos Point Property Owners, 

 
Thank you for your donation to the Georgina Community Food Pantry in August.  
We continue to be busy at the pantry and donations are very welcome. 

 
Your thoughtfulness is sincerely appreciated.   

 
Lou Michielsen 
Secretary GCFP 

 

mailto:michielsenlouis@gmail.com
mailto:wwahrer@yahoo.ca

